AND SHOOTING SCHOOL

A Letter to the Deep River Sporting Clays Family

A core value of Deep River is to promote health and wellness. In times of uncertainty, enjoying activities
with family and friends has been shown to help lower stress and anxiety. During this unprecedented time
of the coronavirus, please know that we are taking every precaution to ensure the health and well-being

of our DRSC family, staff and customers, to allow you to continue enjoying your outdoor shooting activities.

On the range, we are sanitizing areas around the range, such as shooting stands and respite areas.
We have increased the frequency of cleaning golf carts and added sanitation protocols. Rental guns
and control boxes will be sanitized after each use.

In the Clubhouse, we are sanitizing all indoor surface areas multiple times a day, including countertops,
tables, bathrooms, and doorknobs. We are even cleaning and sanitizing the rocking chairs on the
front porch.

In the Gunroom, we have begun the best practice of wiping down guns after they are handled and will
add sanitation protocols.

We ask your help in this situation, as well. In the event any of you or your family show any signs of illness,
please stay home and take care of yourself.

We look forward to continuing to serve you and we wish everyone good health.

Ed Strickland
Chief Operating Officer

Deep River Sporting Clays and Shooting School
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